
February 2, 1966 

Rabbi G. Felder 
8 Dalton Road 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada AIRMAIL 

Dear Rabbi Felder: 

I would like to turn to ya: for your opinion on a 
question that falls directly within your field of 
competence. 

The enclosed is a copy of a letter which I 
received from a young man who has turned Orthodox 
(from Reconstructionism!) within the last several 
months. He ig a thoroughly genuine 9) ~ ( (A and 
I would like to offer him an authentic solution for 
his problems. 

You may be sure that I deeply appreciate your 
expert assistance. 

Very truly yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/hb 
encs.


